
  

  

 

The belated sad news that Golden Eagles member Robert Hutchins took his last flight West last Summer was just received. We 

have no details regarding Robert`s passing and only just received this news from his son.  

 

The Golden Eagles sends its` condolences to Robert`s family during their time of grieving their loss.  

 

Any additional information regarding Robert`s passing will be provided as it is received.  

 

 

Dave Newell 

Golden Eagles EVP/Email Coordinator 

EVP_EmailCoordinator@thegoldeneagles.org 
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